THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School — March 23, 2016

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: “No matter how long the winter, spring is sure to follow ". Proverb
$EL WORD OF THE MONTH: “Empathy”

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Angelina Pavlakis, Lilli Walton (60’D)

LHTV MUSICIAN: Kiara Friedberg (60’'R), Ava Hommond (6C)

$CHOOL $TORE: Gabrielle Garra (6C), Franny Donohue (60’'R)

Monday School Closed
3/28
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3/30
Thursday
3/31

Friday Little Shelter
al1 NOON Dismissal —=P/T Conferences
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SELECT CHORUS
Updated Select Chorus Rehearsal Schedule: April 1 (half day) ends at 1:30. Lunch will be served. April
8, 15 and May 6 ends at 3:45. May 13 and 20th ends at 4. All rehearsals are mandatory. Concert is May
26 at 7pm in the PAC.

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 12th, at the DO.




FROM THE LH$/PTG

Many thanks to Marisa Addeo, PTG VP, for her volunteer work this year, including but not limited to the
Parent Directory, the Ambassador Program, and the staff breakfasts & luncheons. Marisa will be
stepping down at the end of the year. Amanda Light, current co-committee chair, would like to make
a lateral move to VP. The PTG board asked Rosanna Prestia if she would be interested in the co-
committee chair board position. Rosanna has been very helpful and generous with her time
volunteering at almost all PTG sponsored events, as well as being a class parent. At the March

meeting, the Board presented the option of Amanda Lights moving to VP and Rosanna Prestia to fill the
empty co-committee chair position. This announcement will run in The Friday Notes until the April
meeting. The PTG Association will vote at the April meeting which is Tuesday, April 12th at 9:15 in the
Little Theater. Please note this is a change from the district calender.

6th Grade Yearbook
Here's how to order your child's 6th Grade Yearbook. Go to www.schoolannual.com At the top, you
will see a grey tab "Buy Your Student's Yearbook". Follow the directions to place your order.
Yearbooks cost $40. Any questions, please contact Deneel Berlinghof, berlinghofiegmail.com  This link
is also available on the PTG website, www.lhsptg.org Click the "6th Grd Yearbook" tab in the top left
corner.

Box Tops
We are collecting Box Tops! Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container
outside the LHTV Newsroom (Room 107) to help us meet this year’s goal.

Booster Club
The Booster Club is looking for new members! Through their fundraising efforts, the Booster Club has
been able to purchase numerous items to enhance the existing athletic program and to allow CSH
athletes to compete at the highest level. In addition, the Booster Club runs clinics and camps for grades
K-12. Please consider joining the Booster Club and help keep it going strong for years to come!

CFA Literary Luncheon
The annual CSHHS CFA Literary Luncheon is coming up on April 6 at the Huntington Country Club.
Please see the attached invitation flyer in the digital version of the Friday notes. All are welcome to this
wonderful event that helps support the Cultural Arts!

Lost and Found
Please remember to label all items. If you are missing anything, please check the Lost and Found
located in the cafeteria. Anything left in the Lost and Found without a name will be donated to the
TriCYA on the 1st Thursday of each month.

Huntington $ports League $pring Baseball/$oftball
Online registration for the 2016 HSL T-Ball/Baseball/Softball season is now open online.
www.huntingtonsportsleague.org The Huntington Sports League is a fabulous local league. Practices
and games are played on either the Mill Dam Fields or Hecksher Park Fields.

Holiday Boutique
We need a new committee head for the Holiday Boutique. Please email Amanda Light if you are
interested at alightnyc@gmail.com
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Lloyd Harbor School Art Department

invites you to our

EMPTY BOWLS

Soup Dinner
and

Spring Art Expo

Donations from:

Good-2-Go, Mac’s, Sal D's, In Support of Long Island Cares

Tutto Pazzo and morel

When: Wednesday, April 20, 2016
Join us any time between Sp.m. - 7p.m.

Where: Lloyd Harbor School Café
Cost:  $5 per serving

When you arrive enjoy a cup of soup, bread and dessert.
You will be invited to take your child’s bowl home as a symbolic reminder
of the “Empty Bowl” you helped fill this evening.
More information can be found at: www.emptybowls.net

Please return this portion to Ms. McLam
CHECKS SHOULD BE MADE OUT TO LHSPTG ¢+ WALKINS WELCOME!

Family Name

# of Guests: Amount Enclosed:
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April 25"-28™"

9a.m.-12 p.Mm.,
Training provided by Excel Soccer
Cost: $150
Ages: 6-16
Location: Lloyd Harbor School
7 School Lane Huntington, NY 11743

9 a.m. Check In " Register by April 18

Agility with Ball ; lsc:’c'ae?ma'; :'Oon -
' excelsoccer@verizon.net
Skill Work/Ball Mastery EXCeISoCC veriz e

Passing/Receiving
Shooting
Defending
Small Sided Games

Questions:
Contact Megan Strout at:
516-702-8597

**All campers should bring soccer ball, shin guards, water, and a healthy snack
*Rain Date April 29
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SPOTS ARE LIRAITED, REGISTER TODAY




Give your young explorer a summer
surrounded by nature!

| Hondi-on
Experiments

Founded 1883

\ Cold Spring Harbor Fish Hatchery & Aquarium
1660 Route 25A, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 - (516) 692-6768 - cshfha.org



SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP - WHAT WE ARE ALL ABOUT

The athletic program at Cold Spring Harbor High School is one of the finest and most
successful anywhere. Our student’s participation in athletics is extremely high. Since its inception,
over 18 years ago, The Seahawks Booster Cub exisits for the benefit of ALL SPORTS. Through our
fundraising efforts and your geneorsity, we have been able to purchase numerous items to enhance
the existing athletic program and to allow our athletes to compete at the highest level. Three of the

newest contributions that came from the Booster Club are:

Path to Seahawk Field * New Community Message Board

Trainers & AD Golf Carts * Tennis Court Wind Screen
Ongoing, every year, we support activities, events & state of affairs such as:

Senior Field Day * 7th Grade Orientation * Wall Plaques
Scoreboard Maintenance * Message Board Maintenance * Retired Jersey Banners
Stipend Athletes Travel Expenses All County & Athletes Travel Expenses All State
Assistance to Families of Students Athletes in Need of Help to Purchase Athletic Wear

Sports Booster is your organization!
Without the financial support from ALL OF YOU none of this would be possible!!
Additional Athletic Contributions THE SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB has made are:

Baseball/Softball Dugouts * Track -~ Pole Vault
Replacement & Refurbishing of Championship Banners
Automatic Electronic Defibrillators * Concession Stand Kitchen Equipment
Ball Stop Safety System for Seahawk Field * Baseball and Softball Field Enhancements
Fitness Equipment for the Weight Room * Diving Coach Stipend * Tennis Court Beautification
Breakaway Outfield Fencing * Crew Team Coaches Boat and Motor * Travel Expenses for Teams
Storage Shed for Track Equipment * Sign Boards for Track and Field and Swimming School Records
Senior Field Day Lunch and Refreshments * Concession Stand Beverage Cooler and BBQ Dugout Cover
Digital Message Board Wireless Digital Scoreboards for Baseball, Soccer, Softball, Girls Lacrosse, Field
Hockey, Basketball, Volleyball and Wrestling

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE

SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME
WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES

http://coldspringharbor.powermediallc.or



2015-2016

SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

With your participation and support we will continue to provide the best for our student
athletes and their teams!

Name

Phone
Address

E-mail

Grades of Children (circle all): Elementary 7 8 9 10 11 12

*IMPORTANT PARENT/STUDENT BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS ARE NEEDED*
Please consider this most rewarding position for our student athletes!!

The family wants to be BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS.

Please indicate the best way(s) you can be contacted

$50 - Membership Fee

Please make checks payable to: Seahawks Booster Club

Mail to: Seahawks Booster Club

C/0 Karen Walters, 3 Pegs Court, Cold Spring Harbor NY 11724

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES

http://coldspringharbor.powermedialic.orqg/



The Cold Spring Harbor Jr/Sr High School

CFA Literary Luncheon

featuring

LAURA SCHROFF

Wednesday, April 6, 2016 from 11: OOum-Z.OOpm
The Huntington Country Club
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RSVP'by March 23, 2016

Name:

Phone: Email: ;

# of Tickets @ 575 each: Total Enclosed: S Checks Payable to: CSH CFA
] seat me with |

{1 Seat me at the Cultural Arts Committee toble [_| Seat me anywhere L 11 cannot attend, please accept my donation $

Mail Response fo: (FA Literary Luncheon, Claire Costa, 12 Abbington Drive, Lloyd Harbor, NY 11743

The (SH CFA is o 501{c}{3) and your contribution is tax deductible, please consult your tax professional




For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

§ Tuesday. April 56h Library Vote Day! | |

Cupcake Decorating Tihker Time
Have ¢un decorating a cupcake for the li- 5 For Children in grades 3-5
! | Monday March 28 @ 4:30 pm

brary's annual budget vote day.

Gizmo Guys

For Children of dll ages and their Famiies § | one-of-a-kind swappable circuits

i Muchmore than a comedy duggling ace, the | s .
§ Giszmo Guys use world class duggling skills pre- § to build connections and make

sented in original routines tht will amuse and § Simp|e machinesl
amaze you' Regustr‘atnon r'equur'ed ‘. s T B2

Calling all Engineers! Tinker with

Top Ten Mlstakes StudentsMake on thelr College Application Essays For more information

Wednesday, March 30 @ 7:00 pm about any Kids
. i ’ ; . . . Programs or Teen
For teens and their parents. Don’t wait until the fall of senior year to discover in Programs
the midst of a hectic schedule how vital these essays are and how difficuit the contact a Youth
process can be. Let presenter Randy Levin help you to discover the purpose of Services Librarian at
the Cold Spring Harbor

the essay, learn what admission officers are looking for, and recognize errors Library - 631-692-6820

ahead to time to avoid wasting valuable time. Registration required.

Programs and Services from the Information Services Department

Caldpring Hachordihgeny Peter Berley Cooking Demonstration:

Chef Peter Berley Demonstration:

e St ity Apostle’s Fingers Crepes
@ v Thursday, April 7 at 7pm
4
N Chef Peter Berley will demonstrate how to prepare Apostie's

s oo Fingers, homemade buttermilk ricotta-filled crepes with lemon syrup.
Cookbook sale and signing follows.

This program is free and open to all adults and teens.

Limited to 50 attendees. Advance registration required.

SINIAH FHNLVNOIS

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.



, Fun, Fun, Fun!
Annual Lion's Club Egg Hunt

Welcome Parents and Children
(up to 12 years old)

Data Saturday, March 26, 2016

PLACE: The Francis Roberts Community Center
75 Goose Hill Road
Cold Spring Harbor

TIME: 10:00 AM SHARPH
Rain or Shine

DONATION: Please bring a non-perishable food item to help
the
Huntington Community Food Council

PRIZES EGG RACES, AND LOTS OF COLORED
EGGS!

For Info Call
Skip Norton
(531)692—61 79
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Councilman Mark Cuthbertson and the Town of Huntington
present a Spring

Uy

* Treat Filled Eggs
* Face Painting

* Craft Tables
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This notice is distributed to students solely as a community service by the schocl district. Such distribution should not be
considered to be an endorsement or approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity




[=] The
& WaterFront
=Center

Junior Summer!

Open House: April 9th & May 7th from 1pm to 3pm

The WaterFront Center offers full day and half day Junior Summer
Programs for children in grades 1st through 12th. Sail, race,

sniggle, kayak, and have fun at The WFC this summer!

This notice is distributed as a community service by the school district. Such distribution should not be considered
to be an endorsement or approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity. Programs not affiliated or
endorsed by the Oyster Bay - East Norwich CSD

The WaterFront Center is a Not-For-Profit 501(c)3 Organization Fed Tax Id #11-3539597

516-922-7245 * www.thewaterfrontcenter.org




[=] The
<o WaterFront

E centet ScienceTechnologyEngineeringArtsMath

Spring Break Programs

When school’s out, WFC adventures are in!

Marine Science Mornings

Sign up for one day or the whole week online at www.thewaterfrontcenter.org!
Schedule: April 25-april 29  Grades: k-2nd & 3rd-5th

Time: 10:00am-12:00pm Fee: $20 per day

TOpiCS Include: Marine Madness Monday, Turtle Tuesday, Wacky Whelk
Wednesday, Tidal Thursday, and Fish Frenzy Friday

STEAM Camp

Sign up for whole week online at www.thewaterfrontcenter.org!
Schedule: April 25-April29  Grades: sth— 8th
Time: 12:30pm-2:30pm Fee: $100 for the week
TOpiCS Include: wind Power, Boat Building, and Simple Machines

1 West End Avenue * Oyster Bay, NY 11771 * 516-922-7245 * info@thewfc.org * www.thewaterfrontcenter.org



SAUFTOLK COUNTY

AVLETIC L RAGUE

A not-for-profit organization

PAL KIDS DEKHOC
AT

ssau-
uffolk

DEKHOCKEY
115 Sherwood Avenue
Farmingdale, NY 11735
(1 mile south of Adventureland off Route 110)
Leagues also available for 14-17, Adult Men and Women!

REGISTER TODAY!
(631)249-4412 or online at www.nsdekhockey.com

DEKHOCKEY {W REGISTRATION

Child’s name : D.O.B. Age __ Goaltender? Only / Never /Want to try
A}ddress: Telephone# ( )
E-mail: Emergency contact/telephone#: /( )

I/we, the parent(s) of the above named child, hereby give my/our consent for participation in the above activity and do clalm that he/she is in perfect
physical condition to participate in said activity, Furthermore, I/we, the parent(s) of the above named candidate for a position on a league team hereby
give my/our approval to his/her participation in all league activities during the current season. I/we, assume all risks and hazards incidental to such
participation including transportation to and from the activities; and I/we do hereby waive, release, absolve, indemnify and agree to hold harmless the
Police Athletic League, Inc., associated organizations, the organizers, sponsors, supervisors, participants and persons transporting my/our child to or
from activities, for any claim arising out of an injury to my/our child, except to the extent and in the amount covered by accident liability insurance.

The Suffolk County Police Athletic League has adopted a zero tolerance policy for violence. This includes physical acts of violence, threats of violence or
threatening behavior. A violation committed by any participant (player, coach, referee) parent or fan, will result in immediate expulsion from the League
and a fine to the organization to which he/she belongs.

Parent(s)/Guardian Signature: Date:

Suffolk County PAL is a not-for-profit organization. This notice is distributed to students solely as a community service by the school district. Such distribution
should not be considered an endorsement or approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activiry.

Hgza
www.nsdekhockey.com ek 631-249-4412



T. HUGH BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL LEAGUE
016 INTRAMURAL SPRING REGISTRATION

2016 REGISTRATION FEES: W”H&L;RASJSEYIE‘;‘:RREASE
P(-cnmc,smo.oo Ll R Bl

1’*Gradcs 1 & 2,$150.00
*Grades 3. 4, 5, §175.00

Fcrades 6 thru 12, $185.00 Register

*Dmsmns may be subject to a wait list. m

Onlmc Registration
'Payment options: Credit Card or Check.
* Credit Card Applications are subject to a 6% Merchant Fee.

|
| You may register anytime online via Credit Card or Check

4 NO REFUNDS

Opemng Day/Parade Day
rSaturdav April 16, 2016

'St Anthony's Athletic Complex
See our Welcome Page " Important Dates' For Details

rice includes: uniform, trophy, team and individual picture, insurance,

rained umps for 3rd-5th grade, professional umps from 6th-12th grade.
:Cop_v of Birth Certificate is Required for All New Players to the League.
'You must be enrolled in Kindergarten as of September 2015.

T'he Town of Huntington requires Huntington Town ID Cards for All Players 13 years or older
Es of April 1, 2015. The Town ID cards are issued at Huntington Town Hall or the Dix Hills

Skating Rink. Copies of ID cards must be given to the League prior to March 1, 2016. or the
lkhlld cannot participate In the League.

Serving The Youth of Huntmgton Since 1960

St Hugh Baseball and Softball League, Inc. P.O. Box 1645, Huntington Station NY 11746

www.sthbascball.org 631-673-6676

St. Hugh Baseball and Softball League Iis a Not-For-Profit 501(c)(3) Organization.




